
December 2020 

Superstition Chapter had a great month of September. Our members are starting to return 
to the monthly chapter meetings, and we had a great turnout for the 2nd Annual Clinton 
Pennington Memorial Ride. The weather was perfect, the ride started in Mesa, Arizona at 
What the Hell Bar & Grill and ended in Wickenburg, Arizona at the Rancho Bar 7. We would 
like to thank, What the Hell Bar & Grill and The Rancho Bar 7 for their hospitality, and all 
the riders and guest that came out to support the Superstition Chapter. The Pennington 
Family is grateful for all the love and support and look forward to next year. 

Our chapter attend the 1st annual Iron Horse Rodeo Run, which started in Apache Junction 
at Superstition Harley-Davidson and ended at the Elks lodge in Payson, AZ. What a great 
turnout for a first event. Lots of motorcycles, raffles, and good company. Will watch for this 
event next year. 

The Fun with Superstition Chapter continues into October as our Hard Ass Ride with approx. 
500 miles. As the flyer says “This ain’t your Grandpa’s poker run” Updates in the next issue. 

November 7th we will be at Superstition Harley-Davidson at the 7th annual motorcycle & car 
show/Toy Drive Kickoff. The event runs from 8:00a.m. to 2:00p.m. with pancake breakfast 
at 9:00a.m. Please bring a new unwrapped toy. FREE ADMISSION. Bring your family and 
friends for a great day! Look for Superstition Chapter booth to add your membership or 
renew your current membership. 

The Superstition Chapter is a great group of members and guest. We encourage everyone 
to get involved. We are now accepting nominations for our 2021 Chapter Officers. If you are 
interested in being involved, please contact Becky at supabateaz@gmail.com or 480-229-
6578 to be placed on the ballot. Elections will be at our Chapter meeting new officer 
positions will start January 2021. 

With this being November, we at the Superstition Chapter would like to thank everyone for 
your support. We are thankful for all of you! So, for November, we will draw one lucky 
winner for a FREE turkey. You must be present at the meeting to be eligible to win. 

Please join us at our November Chapter meeting November 8th at 2:00 at Superstition 
Harley-Davidson, 2910 W Apache Trail, Apache Jct AZ 85120…… remember you must be 
present for Turkey drawing. 

I was going to wish you a Happy Turkey Day, but I didn’t want to use any FOWL language. 
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